
 
 

January 07, 2019 
 

RE: SUP 
RapidCare 
601 S. Main Street, STE #110 
Keller, TX 76248 

 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
RapidCare aspires to be Keller’s first occupational medicine focused clinic.  We are applying for 
a Special Use Permit. We ask for approval from The Planning and Zoning Commission as well 
as City Council to proceed. 
 
RapidCare is an occupational focused clinic that plans to serve employees and employers alike 
in the greater Keller community. This includes, but is not limited to, employer based services like 
physicals and drug screening as well as comprehensive workers compensation care. These 
services require extra levels of communication with both the patient and the employer. Our 
dedicated team of medical providers is focused on these needs. 
 
RapidCare is currently working with companies like the Northwest ISD busing company, MV 
Transit, construction companies and trucking companies around the metroplex. Dr. Mike Smith, 
a veteran and local Keller resident, has worked in this specific medical practice for over six 
years, and is looking to bring his expertise to the Keller community.  
 
Our team aspires to use its specialized skills to serve both the City of Keller and Keller ISD in 
the future. 
 
Physician Name: ​Michael Smith, M.D. 
Clinic Name: ​RapidCare 
Clinic Services: ​Urgent Care 
Hours of business: ​M-F, 7:00am - 6:00pm 
 
We appreciate your consideration for this permit,  
Killian Smith 


